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No. 2 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest festival 
This will take place in the church on Monday 2nd October at 9.15am. For those of you who have not been to a  
Harvest festival before this is an informal service that you are all very welcome to attend. All classes will be 
involved. If you wish to make a donation we have been informed by Rev Sally that at the Sunday morning 
service there will be a collection of tinned and packaged non perishable food stuffs for the local food banks.If 
you would like to add to this collection children can drop their donations into church on Monday morning on their 
way to school.  Rev Sally will be there to receive them. 
 
At the evening service on Sunday there will be a speaker from Christian Aid. If you would prefer to leave a 
monetary gift as you leave church on Monday this can be passed on to Christian Aid. 
 
 
After school 
Please be aware that children should not play on the equipment or climb on the fence or small house before 
and after school. In the past we have had instances of children being injured after school. All the children are 
aware of this rule. Please support us by reminding your child- thank you. 
 
 
Parking 
Once again office staff have had to deal with neighbours complaining about parents parking in an inconsiderate 
manner on School Hill. Please be aware that the lane is especially narrow by the church wall. If cars are parked 
away from the wall lorries or large vehicles will be unable to pass. 
 
Mallydams 
Year 5 children will be at Mallydams residential centere from Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th October. During 
this time Mr Sharp, Mrs Mckelvie Seth and I will be away with the children and will be unavailable. 
 
Outdoor wear 
As the weather becomes colder and wetter please ensure that your child has a coat in school with them .We do 
tend to go outside at playtime unless rain is torrential so it is important that children have a named coat with 
them. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Debbie Gilbert 
Headteacher 
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Dates for Terms 1 and 2 

2nd October  Harvest Service at St Bartholomew’s, 9.15am.  All welcome 
 

5th October Neptune Welly Walk – Parentmail to follow 

6th October  Mallydams sharing assembly 
 

13th October  Mars Sharing Assembly 
Non uniform day in aid of Maganga school in Malawi 

w/b 23rd October  Autumn break 

30th October  Term 2 starts 

w/b 7th November and w/b 13th 

November  
NO CLUBS 

7th November  5.30-8.00pm Parent Consultations 

16th November  4.00-6.30pm Parent Consultations 

13th December Carol Service in St Bartholomew’s, 6.00pm 

14th December  FS/KS1 Nativity 2:00-3:00pm 

15th December  FS/KS1 Nativity 2:00-3:00pm 

19th December Christmas parties 

20th December Last day of term 2 

2nd January 2018 INSET day 3 

3rd January Term 3 starts for children 

 
We intend to print the dates for the term with each Newsletter; please note that this chart will be updated as 
new events are planned with new events appearing in BOLD text. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


